
Dear Esteemed Partner, 

Greetings from METU, Budapest, Hungary! 

We are excited to announce this semester’s International Staff Training Week, which we 
would like to invite you to! 

Having such a current topic, on this week’s presentations you can learn and have 
discussions about AI’s role in different areas. Besides, of course the emphasis (as always) 
is on sharing experiences, exchanging good practices and ideas, strengthening 
international cooperations in the framework of a pleasant one-week-long event. 

Please check our poster for details and registration form – see it attatched -, and you can 
find our program on IMOTION platform as well: 

http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/metu-international-staff-training-week-0 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Duration: 9-13 December, 2024 

Application deadline: 4 November, 2024 

Selection: 11 Novemer, 2024 

*Please note that the spots are limited, therefore we can’t guarantee your participation! * 

*Invitation Letters can be issued and signed only for the seletced participants after 11th 
November!* 

Thank you for your understanding! 

 

Don’t hesitate to contact us in case you have any questions! 

 

Have a great afternoon! 

 

Kind regards, 

Tímea Tohai-Oli 
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